From:
Constance Harris

Sent:
Thursday, September 01, 2005 3:49 PM

To:
Erik Varszegi; Stephen Gerling

Subject:
NELUG

I just received a beautiful bouquet of flowers from the NELUG group.  Can you pass on my very appreciate thank you to them from me?  I really do have fun when they come in.  Such enthusiasm.  
Thanks!

Connie Harris

LEGO Company Store
